
Public Service Commission 
Post Office Box 615 
Frankfort, Ky 40602 

March 3, 2023 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 

RECEIVED 

MAR O 8 2023 

PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

This is a formal request for your intervention in the excessive rate increase proposal of 
Bluegrass Water for sewer services in Georgetown. 

I have been a resident of Moonlake Subdivision for 6 years. I am on fixed income and such a 
rate hike would be difficult for me to handle. A number of the citizens of this area are in my 
position. Also, there are some younger families with children who would have the same 
problem with this amount of increase. 

I feel that an increase from $12.50 to $99.37 is excessive. Therefore, I am asking for your 
intervention in stopping this proposal. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 
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